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Attendance on Behalf of KHSAA

NFHS Network and Holdings Company Board of Directors
Meeting in June

This joint meeting of the two Boards that drive the NFHS
Network was critical in moving forward. The success of the
network is well known, and it continues to grow. It is faced with
competition for the first time, but dollar for dollar comparisons
show no comparison at all.

The NFHS Network has again increased its support staff as well
as rolling out extremely strong technology which will do more in
the mode of preventative maintenance on the field camera units
to help alleviate issues that have occured in the past.

The KHSAA is one of only two states on the governing board of
the network, and well positioned to be involved in a variety of
things that can help our membership.



